Saint Anselm Roman Catholic Church
Sudbury, Massachusetts

Fourth Sunday of Advent
December 23, 2018
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For a child 1s born.o us,
3 a son is given us;
upon his shoulder dominion rests.
They name him

Wonder-Counselor,
God-Hero, Father-Forever,
Prince of Peace.
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Sudbury, MA

www.stanselmsudbury.org

St. Anselm Church

Saturday, December 22n¢t0O0Opm Mass
Memorial Mass for John J. Aylward
Requested by Anne Noe.

Sunday, December 23rd 9:30am Mass
For all parishioners
Christmas Pageant at 11:30am in the
Church.

The rectory office is closed Dec. 22nd
through Dec. 30th.

Monday, December 24th 9:00am Mass
Advent weekday Mass

Monday, December 24th 4:00pm
Christmas Eve Mass

Tuesday, December 25th 9:00am
&11:00am Christmas Day Masses

Wednesday, December 26th 9:00am
Memorial Mass for Beatrice Gillespie
Requested by Ann Gillespie.

Saturday, December 29#:00pm Mass
Memorial Mass for Richard Hanlon
Requested by Barbara Hanlon.

Sunday, December 30th 9:30am Mass
For all parishioners
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Pray For
all who are in need of healing, especially
Carol Antonelli, Kate Barker, Sharon
Brogna, Jennifer BrowrKrisy Browning,
Jennifer Buckley, Debbie Butchdaxson
Claire, Kay Clark, Joan Cusaiohn
Damiano, Maryellen Damiandda

DeAngelisAnne DOAmMbrosijo,
Greco, Carol Devine, Susan Devlin,
Meaghan Downing, Robert Eldridge, Bonrjie

EspinozafFr. Fitzpatrick, Nina Ford&ober{
Gibbs, Mark Hanlon, Sean Hanson, Nikitg
Harper, Eunice Howitt, Tricia Kibbe, Fr.
Thomas Kopp, Layla Sophia Krieger, Karl
KOnig, Barbara MackiewiczEstelle
Martinez, Mary McLaughlin, Joe Medeirog,
Beth Monahan, Richard Morris, Taryn
Morris, Lillian Niles,Bill Overacker, Pat
Pakos, Brian Palestis, John Reynolds, Jde
Robinshaw, Douglas Robinson, Lisa Rusgell,
Kathy ShannonGillian Smith,Pat Smith,
Gretchen Stevenson, Phil Swissl2eana
Taylor,Mary Ellen TetreaultRobert Tevelin
Richard Tirrell, Amy Walsh, Michael
Weiner, Jason Whitney, Dolores Wilson,
and Ellen Wright.

CHRISTMAS EVE AND RISTMAS DAY
Merry Christmas from all the priests of the
Archdiocese of Boston. The Christmas
Collection supports the retirement, medical
and financial needs of priests of the
Archdiocese of Boston. These priests have
given their lives to faithfully serve Christ,
the Church, and you. Please be generous to
this important collection. For more
information, please visit
www.clergyfunds.org
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